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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

UPDATE 6: CANADIAN LABOR STRIKE 
ANNOUNCED  
 
July 12, 2023,  
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

As reported in the media, Canada’s Minister of Labour, Seamus O’Regan, has intervened in the 

Canadian West Coast labor dispute between the ILWU Canada and the BCMEA, affecting the ports of 

Vancouver and Prince Rupert. The federal mediators involved in the negotiations are expected to 

provide their recommendations for a settlement by the end of the day Wednesday.  

For more information, please go to:  

 JOC.com: Canada’s Minister of Labour intervenes in bid to end dockworker strike 

 Reuters.com: Canada nears deal to end port strike, labour minister says 

We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as necessary. If you have any further 

questions or concerns, please contact your APLL Representative. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

https://www.joc.com/article/canadas-minister-labour-intervenes-bid-end-dockworker-strike_20230712.html
https://www.reuters.com/world/americas/canada-nears-deal-end-port-strike-labour-minister-says-2023-07-12/

